NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE
Centre Street, Angus (between Vernon St. & Bank St.)
October 24th, 2024
The Township of Essa hereby advises that Centre Street will be closed to allow for the:
Sanitary Maintenance
The closure will begin: October 28", 2024,
The road is expected to reopen October 31", 2024,

Although every effort will be made to limit the amount of disturbance to the residents / merchants,
some inconveniences such as impeded traffic flows and access to driveways / merchants are to be
expected.

The scope of workincludes the following:
e Road restoration in the affected areas.
What does this mean for the residents?
o The roadway will be closed to all traffic.
Safety:
s Please stay clear from all construction areas and avoid entering the construction zone.
¢ Donot park in/near the area of the construction.

o We will work with all parties involved to continue to respect our neighbors throughout the
construction operations.

Should you have any questions or concerns related to this project, please do not hesitate to
contact either of the following representatives:

Contractor Contact (Main) Phone E-mail

Travis Duivenvoorden 705-436-4999 www.dhlgravel.com

Township Contact:

John Kolb 705424-9917 ext. 112 jkolb@essatownship.on.ca

Rachele Brown 705-424-9917 ext. 132 rbrown@essatownship.on.ca



ROAD CLOSURE LOCATION

The following areas will be affected by the road closure along Centre Street:
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Figure 1 - Closed to all traffic along Centre Street

Detour Route

The following image depicts the detour route for the road closure along Centre Street:

Figure 2- Detour Route



